
From: Cecelia Hoy Wehmeier <  
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 9:40:33 AM 
To: Tomko, Jonathan <Jonathan.Tomko@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Objection to C14-2024-0111  

Hello Jonathan,   

My name is Mary Cecelia Hoy Wehmeier; the homeowner at 2103 Maldon Pl, Austin, TX 78722. 

My husband and I do not support rezoning the requested land in C14-2024-0111 from Civic to Mixed 
Use, or GR-MU-V-DB90-NP. This land is next door to a school and close to other community-
oriented services. I would like to see this land remaining focused on civic services.  

I am writing to submit an official AGAINST, "I Object" to this request. 

Thank you, 

Cecelia 
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